

Public Protection Unit 2 Marsham Street London SW1P 4DF T: 020 7035 4848 www.gov.uk/homeoffice

Chief Superintendent Chris Johnson Chair of the Birmingham Community Safety Partnership Equalities, Community Safety and Cohesion Congreve House 3 Congreve Passage Birmingham B3 3DA

16 March 2017

Dear Chief Superintendent Johnson,

Re: Domestic Homicide Review DHR9 – BDHR2012/13-05

Thank you for submitting revised Domestic Homicide Review (DHR) reports for Birmingham (BDHR2012/13-05) to the Home Office DHR Quality Assurance (QA) Panel.

I would like to thank you for considering the feedback provided by the QA Panel. The revised report now addresses all the issues raised by the Panel, who were particularly grateful for the clarification in your letter dated 13 February in relation to the specific points that they identified.

I am pleased to inform you that the QA Panel is content for you to publish the report.

I would be grateful if you could email us at <a href="mailto:DHREnquiries@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk">DHREnquiries@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk</a> and provide us with the URL to the report when it is published.

Thank you again for your participation in the process and the considerable work that you and your colleagues have put into the report in this case.

Yours sincerely

## **Christian Papaleontiou**

Chair of the Home Office DHR Quality Assurance Panel

